
Live Programming 

The live programming committee had another successful year in 2019, producing an average of two 

shows per month when we were open to the public. As usual, we put on five Blues on the Coast 

concerts, hosted the San Francisco Mime Troupe, some great funk and soul bands, the bluegrass band 

Hot Buttered Rum, the Celtic band Daimh, the comic Johnny Steele, and many more.  

We had to halt our live events in November of 2019 while we went through the application process for a 

permanent theater liquor license, which we received in February of 2020. This liquor license will enable 

us to serve alcohol at as many live shows as we like per year. We were just gearing up for some great 

live shows this spring when we were shut down by the pandemic. At this point we do not know when it 

will be safe to open our theater for live shows again and will await guidance from the State and health 

experts. In the meantime, we just held our first-ever virtual talent show earlier this month, which was a 

great success. We hope to offer more virtual programming in the upcoming months until we can all 

gather in the theater again to dance and enjoy great music together. 


